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The Social Security Administration is NOW HIRING 
This is a Great Opportunity for Qualified Individuals with Disabilities! 
 
SSA recently received new budget authority for 2009 for a significant increase in its staffing levels throughout the country. This hiring surge offers a unique opportunity for individuals with disabilities who are interested in seeking employment with SSA. There will be many positions available, not only in the Baltimore-Washington metropolitan areas, but also in the regional SSA offices and many local SSA offices. These jobs will be at various skill levels, including positions ranging from telephone service representatives to attorney advisors. 
SSA is treating this hiring authority as a rare opportunity to significantly increase the number of individuals with disabilities in SSA’s workforce.  Thus, this initiative is focused on recruiting individuals with disabilities, including SSI/SSDI beneficiaries eligible to participate in the Ticket to Work program, veterans with disabilities, and students with disabilities. 

Interested applicants should submit the following information to: Selective.Placement.Applications@ssa.gov
1. A resume that clearly addresses the person’s qualifications to do the job for which s/he is applying. A thorough review of the job requirements will help determine whether a person’s qualifications are in line with what the positions require. Information on a variety of targeted positions is featured at www.cessi.net/ttw. [Note: The USA Jobs website (http://www.usajobs.gov/infocenter/resumetips.asp) provides tips on how to build a competitive resume to respond to federal job announcements.]

2. A letter (from a VR agency, an Employment Network or other qualified entity) confirming eligibility to participate in the Federal Schedule A Hiring Authority. This requires that the individual have a certified disability. All SSI and SSDI beneficiaries with disabilities, including all Ticket Holders, meet this requirement. 

3. Certification by a VR counselor or other qualified individual that the applicant is “job ready,” meaning the applicant possesses the knowledge/education, skills and abilities necessary to do the job. 

4. A cover letter designating the type (or types) of positions being sought and the specific geographic area(s) of the country where the applicant is interested in working.

[Note: A sample “Schedule A” letter addressing 2 and 3 above is located on the back side of this flyer.]

Learn more about SSA’s Hiring Initiative at www.cessi.net/ttw. Click on the “SSA Hiring Project” icon on the far right side of the page.  To explore available positions in different areas of the country, contact the appropriate Regional Selective Placement Coordinator: http://www.cessi.net/ttw/SSAHires/spc.html. To access “How To” guides on the Schedule A Hiring Authority, visit www.jan.wvu.edu/LEAD and www.tricare.mil/CAP/.  
















